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February 18, 2021

Joyce Dudley

POST Commission Chair
860 Stillwater Road #100
West Sacramento, CA 95605

Re: Change of POST Representative

Dear Commissioner Dudley,

The California Coalition of Law Enforcement Association (CCLEA) wishes to inform you that
our POST representative, Orange County Senior Deputy Coroner, Artin Baron is no longer a
member of the CCLEA. He will no longer be acting in that capacity effective immediately. In his
place, President Juan Viramontes of the Association of Orange County Deputy Sheriffs will be

acting on our behalf as our POST representative and we ask that he be appointed as a member on
the POST Advisory Committee.

If I may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at || N or Vice
President Rudy Perez at || N

Sincerely,

Eey O =y

CRAIGD.LALLY
President

CDL:hi

cc: President Juan Viramontes, AOCDS



From: Loggins, Scott@POST

To: Strickland, Katie@POST

Subject: FW: Advisory Commission Replacement
Date: Thursday, May 13, 2021 2:41:24 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Received nomination. Approved for inclusion on the Commission Agenda.

Scott Loggins

Assistant Executive Director
Standards and Development Division
CA Commission on POST

From: Loggins, Scott@POST
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 12:47 PM

To: Carol Leveroni_
cc Avarez, Manny@Pos” I

Subject: RE: Advisory Commission Replacement
Thank you, Carol. This is perfect.

Take care,

Scott

Scott Loggins

Assistant Executive Director

Standards and Development Division
CA Commission on POST

From: Carol Leveror

Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 12:45 PM

To: Alvarez, l\/Ianny@POST_; Loggins, Scott@POST

Subject: Advisory Commission Replacement

recognize the sender. Report SPAM to the Helpdesk.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of POST. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you

Hello Manny and Scott,

CPOA’s Board of Directors would like to nominate Lt. Eric Swift of the Napa County Sheriff’s
Department as our representative to the POST Advisory Committee (in replacement of Chief David

Honda due to his retirement).

Should you need any additional information from me, please let me know.



Thanks,
Carol

Carol A. Leveroni, CAE
Executive Director
California Peace Officers’ Association
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